ANNUAL TAXPAYER TRANSPARENCY
IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT REPORT

REQUIRED BY ACA 14-86-2102
POINSETT WATERSHED DISTRICT
At its telephone meeting to commissioners on or about J anuary 8,2021,
David Clines was re-elected Chairman and Charles Frierson, Secretary, for

the year 2021.

Financial information for the year was delivered to the District’s
accountant, but not yet completed.

Current financial balances were $57,465 in the checking account, and a
certificate of deposit of $99,182.

The District spent $8,000 during the year for annual maintenance on one-
half of the dam sites.

All commissioners previously reported remained in office.

Respectfully submitted,

-
Charles Frierson, Secretary



